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“How many things we own 

that we do not give away 

because we feel so 

attached to them. It is 

better to have less in order 

to give it all to Jesus.” 

Mother Teresa 

Canteen Price List 

Click    Here 

WATCH VIDEO 

90 Seconds with the Principal 

First Reconcilliation 
Keeping with the policies of the Diocese of Parramatta the Parish’s 
Sacramental Programme is a parish based, family centred, school 
supported programme. This means the programme is run through the 
parish and is not conducted by the schools. Students enrolled in the 
programme with have the information they receive during the preparation 
sessions supported by learning in their RE classes at school.  
The Sacramental Programme is open to all children baptised in the Catholic 
Church and whose family have made Sacred Heart their primary place of 
worship. The school your child attends does not have a bearing on eligibility 
for participation in the programme. Children baptised in a Protestant, 
Anglican or Orthodox tradition ought to approach their own denomination 
for sacramental preparation.  
Baptised Catholics seven years of age or older are eligible to prepare for the 
Sacrament of Penance (commonly called Reconciliation or Confession). 
Enrolment forms for First Reconciliation can be collected from the Sacred 
Heart Parish Church Westmead while attending Mass during the period 
10th-24th October 2015. Enrolment forms are not available from schools.  
If you require any further information please contact the Parish Office on 

9635-9262 during office hours.  
 

Kindergarten 2016 Parent Information Evening (PIE) 

We had a wonderful welcome to our new 2016  parents this week. The 
night commenced with a warm welcome from our Parish Priest, Fr Walter 
followed by an address about the MTP vision from Mr Borg. There was an 
opportunity for parents to learn about how to prepare their children for 
Kindergarten and assist them with their numeracy development. The 
evening concluded with a number of information 'stalls' including Year 6 
students displaying their iPad skills, packing a healthy lunch box, installing 
our Skoolbag App and Uniforms. We look forward to welcoming our new 
students to MTP in the near future.  

Scholastic Book Club 
 

Just a reminder that Book Club is online. All 
payments are by Credit Card only through 
the LOOP system. 

Book Club closes 22nd October. 

• Friday, 30th October 

Pupil Free Day—Staff 

Spirituality Day 

 

• Monday, 9th—Thursday, 

12th November 

Kindergarten 2016 

Orientation Sessions 

9:00am—11:05am  

https://youtu.be/tu3vTQmnPi0?list=PL36D1A704FFCD8F0E
http://www.motherteresawestmead.catholic.edu.au/SiteData/208/UserFiles/PublicationLinks/Canteen%20Menu%202015.pdf


 

 



 

 


